
 

 

 

generosity, spare books will supplement the Class Libraries.  

Referring to the biblical verse that is part of our vision for the school, whilst 

we rejoice, we also pray without ceasing. Our prayers have been centred 

on praying for the war to stop in the Ukraine and wherever there is war in 

the world. 

I conclude this week with the prayer led by the Archbishops of Canterbury 

and York; 

 

 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Wiskin 
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Dear All 

This week saw the return to some key school events; firstly our Lent Service 

in The Cathedral led by our Chaplain Jean Elliott and supported by the Rev 

Stephen Finch. Stephen has been on school placement with us this week as 

part of his training and has been involved in all aspects of school life. 

The Admissions Committee of the Governors met face-to-face to rank the 

applications for September 2022 according to the admissions criteria and 

return it to county who then determine places and tell parents in April.   

The PTA worked hard on Wednesday night with the return of the Mother’s 

Day gifts programme, sadly lost during Covid. 

Congratulations are due to Mrs Holloway who has been awarded the 

Business Manager’s Award, this is a wonderful achievement and benefits the 

school greatly. 

 

 

Friday 4th March 2022 

Head Teacher’s Message 

SCHOOL CALENDAR 

Calendar Events 

The deadline for the PTA Mothers 

Day forms and money to be 

returned to the school is: 
 

Friday 11th March. 

Notices 

1 Thess: 5:16-18 Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, in everything give thanks for this is the will 

of God in Christ Jesus for you. 

 

 

Parents Evening  4:00 pm - 6:30 pm  
 

 

Parents Evening  5:00 pm - 7:50 pm  

 
Y3 & Y4 Disco 

 
Science Week  

 

KS1 & KS2 Cross-country  

 

KS2 Hockey tournament  

 

Red Nose Day 2022  

See page 5 
 

Netball v Great Waltham (away)  

 

KS1 visit to Cathedral - Easter 

Workshop  
 

Eucharist Service  

Friday has seen our World Book Day celebrations. 

Thanks to everyone for the effort, parents, children 

and staff it has been tremendous fun for the children 

and lifted all our spirits. The book swap has been a very 

effective way of focussing on books. Thanks to your All for one and one for all 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/news-and-diary/school-diary
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 1 Thess: 5:16-18 Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, in everything give thanks for this is the will 

of God in Christ Jesus for you. 
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Friday 4th March 2022 

Please remember to pre-order lunches on SCOPAY even if your child is  

bringing in a packed lunch from home. 

Instructions can be found on our website/parent’s page     

Lunch Menu week commencing 7th March 2022 

Nut Free School The school aims to protect children who have allergies to nuts, We do not 

allow nuts or nut products in school lunch boxes or in theirs snacks.   

Please can we remind parents to cut grapes in half.  Thank you for co-operation. 

 1 Thess: 5:16-18 Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, in everything give thanks for this is the will 

of God in Christ Jesus for you. 

https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/
https://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/parent-manager
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Friday 4th March 2022 
 

Weekly Special Achievement Awards 

EYFS 

  Poppy R Kuzey B  

Lower School 

 Sophie R  Louis A   Florence B 
 

Middle School  

 RaheemN Isla R           George B    

Upper School 

 Robert P Orla dC Jeremiah O 

1 Thess: 5:16-18 Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, in everything give thanks for this is the will 

of God in Christ Jesus for you. 
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Friday 4th March 2022 
 

School Council News 

We will be raising money for Comic Relief on Friday 18th March. 
School Council have decided that we should wear something red 
and/or Red Nose Day merchandise in exchange for a donation to 
the charity.  

Please click on the link to donate, CLICK HERE  

 

Thank you, School Council. 

1 Thess: 5:16-18 Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, in everything give thanks for this is the will 

of God in Christ Jesus for you. 
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https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/cathedralschoolchelmsford?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=cathedralschoolchelmsford&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=587ed759361f48a18dde14a4796444cd
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 GROW YOUR WELL-BEING   

 

When a child fee ls worried or 

overwhelmed, it's challenging to get to a 

place of calm. Having helpful coping 

strategies is crucial, maybe Spend time 

with your child coming up with a plan, 

using the prompts below.  

 

Mrs Morecroft and Mrs Burnham 

1 Thess: 5:16-18 Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, in everything give thanks for this is the will 

of God in Christ Jesus for you. 
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Friday 4th March 2022 
 

SEND Update 

Enjoy receiving the travel tracker badges each month? Wonder what 
the next badge will be? Then design a badge and you could be in with 
a chance to have your design made into a badge!  

Eleven winning designs will be made into next year’s WOW badges (all 
made from recycled plastic). Use the  template on the website and 
hand it to Mrs Morecroft or the school office and you'll be in with a 
chance of winning.  

Please ensure you submit your design by Wednesday 16th March. 
Good luck! 

For further details please visit:  

https://www.livingstreets.org.uk/badgecompetition2022 

The March 2022 edition of The Bridge SEND Bulletin is now available via the 
Essex Local Offer website. 

Please click on the link below to access the bulletin: 

 https://view.pagetiger.com/sendfamilybulletin/send-family-bulletin-march 

Design a travel tracker badge competition 2022 

1 Thess: 5:16-18 Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, in everything give thanks for this is the will 

of God in Christ Jesus for you. 
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